THE SUPERIOR OIL COMPANY

P. O. DRAWER G
CORTEZ, COLORADO 81321

April 17, 1979

Frank T. Chavez

Energy and Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: The Superior 0il Company
Bunny et al #]
P-10-27N-9W
San Juan County, Utah

In reference to your letter on February 14, 1979; no workover has
been done on the referenced well since The Superior 0il Company
took over operations on April 1, 1978. The well has been downhole
commingled from what is thought to be a packer leak between the
Blanco-Mesa Verde and Basin Dakota producing zones. Permission

on August 12, 1975 (Case No. 5526, Order No. R5075) from the 011
Conservation Commission of New Mexico to commingle the two zones
was received by Austral 0il Company.

If more information or details are needed please advise.
Very truly yours,
THE SUPERIOR OIL COMPANY
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J. R. Oberlander
Production Engineer
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